COUNTY OF NEVADA

STATE OF CALIFORNIA

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS



Vice-Chair Heidi Hall, 1st District Edward C. Scofield, 2nd District Dan Miller, 3rd District Susan Hoek, 4th District Chair Richard Anderson, 5th District

> Julie Patterson Hunter, Clerk of the Board

NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Board Agenda Memo

MEETING DATE:

July 9, 2019

TO:

Board of Supervisors

FROM:

Julie Patterson Hunter

SUBJECT:

Acknowledge Supervisor Hoek's reappointment of one member to the

Penn Valley Municipal Advisory Council (MAC)

RECOMMENDATION: Acknowledge Supervisor Hoek's reappointment of Mr. Gordon

Beatie to the Penn Valley Municipal Advisory Council (MAC).

FUNDING: N/A

BACKGROUND:

Currently there are four positions available on the Penn Valley Municipal Advisory Council (MAC). These positions were advertised and posted for a minimum of ten days at the following places: Board of Supervisors Chambers Bulletin Board, Board of Supervisors Office, Madelyn Helling Library, and on the "MyNevadaCounty.com" website. Notice was also posted at Grass Valley Library, Truckee Library, Truckee Joseph Center, the Truckee Town Hall, and the District V Board of Supervisors office in Truckee.

Mr. Gordon Beatie submitted an application to be reappointed. Mr. Beatie has served as a member since June 27, 2017.

Please acknowledge Supervisor Hoek's reappointment of Mr. Gordon Beatie to the Penn Valley Municipal Advisory Council (MAC) for a two-year term ending June 30, 2021.

Item Initiated and Approved by:

Julie Patterson Hunter

Submittal Date:

June 24, 2019